
-The online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill should be removed as it is not related to 
issues of online safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of sex workers, adult media 
performers and adults-only businesses. 
 
-The role of the eSafety Commissioner should be to focus on non-consensual, abusive and 
harmful content and not imagery of consensual sexual activity between adults. 
 

I one and adults only business that helps people legally and supportively with sexual health and 
wellness issues. My business is one of many trying to spread a message of sexual positivity and hope 
in our community nationwide. We need to be able to promote our sexual expression and this bill 
specifically section 9 will directly harm our business and our message of hope.  

Stop trying to repress people natural desires stop trying to censor consensual and legal activity! 
Frocus your attention of the reall issues here which are non consensual, predatory, and illegal 
behaviours and content!  

Support sex workers, support the sex and adult industry and support peoples right to sexualality and 
desire.  


